
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter: 28th January 2019 
 
 
School Instagram 
Don’t forget you can now keep up to date with school news, events and achievements on our school 
Instagram – just search for victoriaprimaryschool and look for our logo.   
 
 
Children on Instagram 
Instagram has an age restriction policy meaning under 13s can’t sign up.  If your child has appeared 
following our school insta we will send them a direct message about their online safety.  Families 
should be careful to make sure that their children haven’t lied about their dates of birth to set up 
accounts.  It is good parenting to check their devices and make sure they are safe so don’t be afraid 
of expecting them to hand over their tablet / phone etc for you to inspect.   
 
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club places are available from 8.00am each day for children in Reception Class through 
to Year 6. 
The cost is 50p per child, or free for children receiving Free School Meals.   
You can check if your child’s place is charged or free at the school office – just call in and ask.   
 
 
Our teachers in training 
Our trainee teachers have swapped schools for a term to get more experience.   
Miss McGill (Year 2 Tennyson) and Mr Bullas (Year 5 Fothergill) will be back after Easter to finish 
their training with us.   
From today, Mr Jennings joins Year 2 Tennyson and Mr Gething joins Year 1 Nightingale for the 
next two months.  They will be working alongside the normal class teachers and look forward to 
meeting you all!   
 
 
School Uniform 
A few children have been picked up for wearing trainers and “loud” hair accessories since New Year.  
If you are buying new uniform, please check that you are not wasting money on things that aren’t 
allowed in school.  Our uniform is designed to be as flexible as possible and doesn’t have separate 
expectations for boys and girls.  You can pick up a uniform sheet at the school office or see it on the 
school website under “Information” → “Uniform and equipment”. 
 
 
 



 
 

Diary Dates: Spring 2019 
 

 

Date Year Group Time Event 

Tuesday 5th February All Day National Safer Internet Day learning 

Wednesday 6th February Dance Club 4.00pm 
Dance Showcase Event  
at Ellis Guilford School 

Tuesday 12th February 
Cadbury 

Class 
9.15am 

Open Classroom Event for families of 
Cadbury Class children 

Thursday 14th February Y1, 4 &6 1.30pm Language Event: Polish Afternoon  

Thursday 14th February All 3.15pm School Closes for February Half Term 

Friday 15th February All Day School Closed for Staff Training 

Monday 25th February All 8.45am School reopens 

Thursday 7th March All Day 
World Book Day 
Details to follow 

 
 


